
ADDENDUM TO: 
 

TOWN OF THOMPSON 
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

THOMPSON PUBLIC SCHOOLS – ENTRANCES PROJECT 
DESIGN SERVICES 

 
 

The Town of Thompson will be accepting proposals from qualified individuals or firms to provide 

a complete Evaluation and Overall New Design for all of the School Entrances for the 

Thompson Public Schools, North Grosvenordale. Interested individuals and firms should obtain 

the complete RFP and related information from the Board of Education website at 

www.thompsonpublicschools.org or via the Town’s website at www.thompsonct.org 

 

Proposals must be submitted to Melinda Smith, Superintendent of Schools, 

785 Riverside Drive, North Grosvenordale, CT 06255 no later than  

2:00 PM November 10, 2022 

NEW SUBMISSION DATE: 

November 14, 2022 

(Approved by the Thompson Building Committee (11/9/22)) 

 

LATE PROPOSALS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. 

 

An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Minority/Women /Disadvantaged Business 

Enterprises are encouraged to bid. 


